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February 27, 2017 

 

Town Clerk, Mr. Len Greene, Sr. 

c/o Beacon Falls Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT  06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

Due to lack of a quorum the Board of Finance Special Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 

22, 2017 at 7:00 PM did not take place. 

Please note that the next meeting of the Board of Finance is scheduled as a regular monthly meeting on 

Tuesday, March 14, 2017.  Agenda to follow. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erin A. Schwarz 


